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Reminder:  School Games Virtual Santa Dash – 11th December 2020 

Please do not forget the children and staff will be taking part in a Virtual Santa Dash on Friday 11th December. 

The date of this event coincides with National Christmas Jumper day so children and staff can run in their 

Christmas Jumper or Santa hat to add a bit of Christmas cheer! 

 

Polite Request 
When returning forms and money please can you put your child’s full name and class on the envelope.  We have 
received three envelopes without any name/class only showing it is for FOFFS.  Unfortunately when it gets sent to 
Mrs Evans along with all the other years it is impossible to know who has sent this in.  Please ensure that you put 
full name as we do have children with the same forenames and again it is difficult to tell which child it is!  – Thank 
you. 
 
 

 

 

Poppy Appeal 

Following on from the recent Poppy Appeal in school, we are pleased to inform you that we raised a total 

of £166.82. 

 

Reminders 

 Please remember to return the authorisation forms for your child to be photographed for the twitter 

account. 

 Please remember to order Christmas dinner via ParentPay 

 Please remember to return orders for FOFS for bags and activities week 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Friday 11TH December - National Christmas Jumper Day 

Next Friday is National Christmas Jumper Day (please above regarding Santa Dash) and children and staff are 

encouraged to wear a jumper with a Christmas theme. 

Friday 18th December – Last Day of Term 

The last day of term will be a non-uniform day and children are encouraged to wear their own clothes with a 

Christmas/Party theme. 
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